February

Newsletter

Director’s Message

Hello CDC Family,

Maraming salamat (Many thanks),
Candace

are with the individuals and families facing these challenges.

everyone impacted by the ongoing fires in Los Angeles. The devastation has touched so many lives, and our thoughts

As we move through February, a month dedicated to friendship, love, and peace, let's take time to cherish moments
with loved ones, embrace kindness, and celebrate the start of a brand-new year. Together, let’s continue to educate,
support, and spread joy and compassion throughout this special month.

Education

Kindergarten Packets:

All children who are transitioning to
Kindergarten or Transitional Kindergarten
(TK), please stop by Ms. Deyad’s office to
pick up your kindergarten checklist and
packet between February 3 - 7, 2025.

If you have any questions, regarding

Kindergarten, contact Deya via email or

Class Dojo.

DH Students/CCAMPIS

A

It's hard to believe how much has happened in just two short weeks since we returned to school. Our hearts are with

On-Campus

RESOURCES
Health & Well Being:

Fostering Connections
February 19, 10-12pm, LSU 326-327

Student Health Center
Serenity Space
February 11, 2:30-3:30pm

Ingredients:
Bananas

Nutrition Corner

Strawberries

Friendship
Day
K

Strawberry Yogurt
Heart Cookie Cutter
Lollipop Sticks

Upcoming Events

02/03 -02/07: Distribute Kindergarten
Enrollment Packets
02/14: Friendship Day 7:30-9:00am QQ
02/17: President’s Day - Center Closed
02/18: Parent Advisory Committee
Meeting (PAC) 4-5pm - ZOOM

Maya - Rm 130
Kayce - Rm 114

Birthdays




